
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Rick Fox <rickf61@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 7:19 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Clean air choice

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We feel strongly in moving toward a cleaner environment . We recently bought an EV and feel 

that  more action is needed to go forward. However, much more charge centers need to be 

installed. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rick and Patricia Fox 


